Patagonia HOA

October 2020

Issue #27

Reminders & General News

- 1. The pool is closed for the season. See you in May!
- 2. Parking do not block the sidewalks! Also remember that RVs, trailers, boats, etc. cannot be parked on the street or in your driveway.
- 3. Political signs In March 2020, the State of Idaho passed HB 503 that modifies Idaho Code 55-115(5) It that states HOAs cannot prohibit political signs. HOAs can reasonably limit the timing, size, place, number and manner of display. If you are going to display political signs:
- A. Timing: remove signs within 3 days after election/ballot initiative/ or primary
- B. Size and manner of display: Commercially manufactured signs roughly the size and shape of "For Sale" signs, no flags.
 - C. Number: one sign per yard
- D. The only flags allowed are the American flag, state flags, branch of service flags, and the POW/MIA flag. No political, pirate, family crest, rainbow, or any other flags.
- 4. Thank you to the neighbors who alerted police to some suspicious activity in the new construction! Everyone from the builder, the home buyers, the developer, and the HOA really appreciate it!

Irrigation

The City of Kuna will be turning off the irrigation Monday, October 5th. Homeowners should arrange their own sprinkler blowouts. We recommend coordinating with your neighbors.

Food Trucks!!!

Starting September 11, we are excited to report that food trucks will be coming on Fridays (when possible) to the Pool House. Hours will be from 4 to about 8. Keep an eye on the Patagonia private Facebook page (and the Pool Parking Lot) for more details and the schedule. Let's come out and support these small businesses and fill our tummies!

Ada County Sheriff dispatch (Non-emergency): 208 377 6790 Emergency: 911 City of Kuna: 208 922 5546 (This includes irrigation questions) Animal Control (Idaho Humane

Society): 208 343 3166

SCOOP the POOP

BAGS ARE PROVIDED AT STATIONS ALONG THE PATHWAY OR USE YOUR OWN! We ask that you dispose of the waste at your home. Please do not allow your dogs to defecate on your neighbor's lawn!

The worst thing about Halloween is, of course, candy corn. It's unbelievable to me. Candy corn is the only candy in the history of America that's never been advertised. And there's a reason. All of the candy corn that was ever made was made in 1911. And so, since nobody eats that stuff, every year there's a ton of it left over. ~Lewis Black

HALLOWEEN

Halloween is coming! Are you decorating your house and handing out candy? Let the goblins and ghosts know by leaving your porch light on. Most of the homes have the automatic lights on the garages, so don't count on that to indicate homeowners handing out candy.

For those who want to hand out treats safely, a bowl out front is a great alternative to opening the door for each trick-or-treater.

An alternative or addition to the trick or treating could be a visual scavenger hunt! Give your child a list of Halloween-themed things to look for as you walk from house to house.

Please keep in mind social distancing protocols and help us keep everyone safe and healthy.

LOST & FOUND

A homeowner lost a set of military dogs tags at the pool a month or so ago. If you have them, please contact our office. This is a family heirloom and is desperately missed.

Upcoming Holidays

Oct 5 - Do Something Nice Day
Oct 12 - Columbus/Indigenous People Day
Oct 18 - National Meatloaf Appreciation Day
Oct 25 - Mother-In-Law Day
Oct 27 - Black Cat Day
Oct 30 - National Candy Corn Day

Oct 31 - Halloween

Community Facebook private group: https:// www.facebook.com/groups/ patagoniakuna Previous newsletters are available on the website: http://www.patagonia-idaho.com/hoa/ Patagonia is on NextDoor! Go to nextdoor.com to sign up.

Your HOA contacts:
Debbie – 208 854 7350
debbie@westparkco.com
Taylor – 208 870 3432
taylor@westparkco.com
Larry – 208 854 7355
larry@westparkco.com
CCRs are available by email
Westpark office:
2463 E Gala St #120
Meridian, ID 83642
PO Box 344
Meridian, ID 83680

